
 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
        
 
 

Each school has a Lockdown Policy which details how we as a school would respond if there 

was a critical incident. 

Staff have read and understood the policy and as part of our safeguarding processes, we must 

have a practice run through of a lockdown. 

We will talk to the children about this beforehand and will email you on the day it happens so 

that you are aware, as children may come home and talk about it. 

Thank you for your support with this. 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of term, there are a range of events coming up so please check the key dates 

list as it may change each week. School closes on Friday 22nd December at 2.30pm and reopens for pupils 

on Tuesday 9th January. 

We are having an end of term party on Friday 22nd December. Children can wear their own party clothes. 

Year groups will be asking for shop bought food donations for each party. 

The next parent committee meeting, run by parents, for parents, is on Monday 11th December at 

8.45am. Everyone is welcome to join. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 

 

 
  
  

 Key Dates 
 
Wednesdays: Year 3H swimming lesson  
Monday 11th February: Parent Committee Meeting – 8.45am  
Tuesday 12th December: Year 4 Visit to Cadbury World   
Thursday 14th December: Parent workshop: Helping with behaviour at home- 9.00am 

Tuesday 19th December: Music Concert 9:00am – Only Year 4, 5 and Choir parents are 
invited to attend.  
Wednesday 20th December: KS1 Nativity Parents Performance at 2:15pm    
Wednesday 20th December: Visit from Santa   
Wednesday 20th December: Children’s Christmas Dinner    
Friday 22nd December: End of Term Party / Children break up for Christmas holidays.  
Tuesday 9th January: Pupils return to school – 8:30am  
Thursday 1st February 2024: Parent coffee morning – 8.45am 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Late Collections 
 

Thank you to you all for ensuring your child gets to school every day and on time. 

Punctuality in the mornings has improved. 

Can I remind parents that pupils have to be collected promptly at 3.30 every day (2.30 

on a Friday). We have a significant number of families collecting children late. Staff 

have duties and responsibilities after school and are unable to carry these out 

effectively if they are supervising late collections. There is an after-school club called 

‘Kids come first’ that many parents use if this would help you. Contact the office for 

details. Thank you for your support with this. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


